
         26 February 2017 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
RE:  INGLESIDE HOUSING PROJECT 
 
 
I have lived on the northern beaches for over a decade and it 
upsets me greatly that yet another huge housing project is planned 
for our area. 
 
 
The housing project at Warriewood caused a large influx of extra 
cars on the local roads and there is congestion on the roads 
almost all day along the major roads of Pittwater Road, Wakehurst 
Parkway, Forest Way and Powderworks Road. 
 
 
There is inadequate public transport for the whole area.   The 
introduction of a B Line from Mona Vale to the City is not a 
solution especially as the L90 is already so frequent – about 
every 10-15 minutes. 
 
The impact of all the extra traffic is in my opinion causing 
stress to people, especially as they make their way to and from 
work as well as taking kids to and from school. 
  
   
The big losers in the planned housing project is NATURE. 
 
 
Cutting trees, removing bushland and covering the soil with slabs 
of concrete - over 3,000 new houses! 
 
 
What will happen to the water quality and flow of the streams as 
they empty into Narrabeen Lagoon ? 
 
What will happen to the fauna, flora and vegetation communities 
that are presently living there? 
 
What will happen to the wildlife and birds currently living there? 
 
IT IS TERRIBLY SAD THAT WE ARE REMOVING OUR BUSHLAND TO BUILD 
THOUSANDS OF HOUSES. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
Sanga Holstegge 
NARRABEEN   NSW  2101 


